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QOctober 21, 2017
New Customs Rule - Kuwait
Dear Valued Customers,

Kindly be advised that a new rule is implemented by Kuwait customs authority
effective {19 Oct 2017) onwards.

+ All shipments of FCL/LCL - IMPORT/EXPORT cargo should be palatized.

* If cargo found NOME palatized upon custom inspection the container/cargo
will be stopped by customs.

+ Cstoms will issue a memo of penalizing of KD 80/- to the customer
directly.

* Only when the penalty of KD 80/- is paid the container/cargo will be
released.

* This is implemented as immediate effect from 19 Oct 2017 onwards.

Please click on the icon below to check the documents received from customs

Click Here

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for doing business with us.
As the world's leading shipping company, we strive to be your reliable shipping
partner, propelling your business forward and supporting your growth ambitions.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to your local sales or

customer service representative. You will find contact details of our local offices on
maerskline.com .

If you wish to place a booking you can always visit my.maerskline.com .

Sincerely,
Maersk Line



